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commentletters

From: KATHLEEN GILFILLAN <gilfillank@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:46 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Water restriction requirements 

We feel that the extension of reduction requirements are unreasonable due to the current conditions 
here in our area. Please consider a re-evaluation in April 2016 when we can see what Mother Nature 
has to offer us from February to April.  
   
 
Thank you 
Claude &  
Kathleen Gilfillan 
Granite Bay, Ca 95746  
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


